- COPY.
TLlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

24th September, 1931,

Dear Sirs,

I shall be glad tolearn whethery there
aye any special elroums taness in connexion with the
pon=peyaent of the fees in the cage ~f the new
ii?:»te:mémr "HEARFICENT! in view of tre leagth of time
which heg noy al&aym& aince your sceount was rendareda

i am, Doar Bire,

vours Ssithfully,

Secretarye.




